
ON ELECTION DAY

If your name was dropped from the checklist in error, 
explain the situation to your town clerk and ask that it be put back on.

If the problem is not cleared up to your satisfaction, you 
can now register to vote on the same day as the election. 

If your voter registration is not accepted, have the town 
clerk, a Selectboard member or other member of the Board of Civil 
Authority call an immediate meeting of the members of the Board 
who are present at the polls.  They should investigate the problem 
and clear it up.

If you are still not satisfied, you may appeal to a judge, 
who will settle the matter that day.  Call the Secretary of State's office 
at 1-800-642-5155 for more information.

If you know voters who have physical disabilities, are 
visually impaired or can't read, let them know they may bring a friend 
or relative to help them vote, or they can use the accessible voting 
machine.

If you know voters who cannot get from the car into the 
polling place, let them know that a ballot may be brought to their car 
by two election officials.

DO NOT:
Knowingly vote more than once, either in the same town or 

in different towns.

Mislead the Board of Civil Authority about your own or 
another person's eligibility to vote.

Leave campaign materials in the voting booth or building 
containing a polling place.

Socialize in a manner that will disturb other voters.


